
Dear  

Re: Request for Information  

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request which we received on 31/01/18. 
 
I can confirm that Eastleigh Borough Council does hold the information requested. 
 

We have not dealt with any funerals of this kind within the period 
specified.  The last one was carried out on 28th September 2017. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further enquiries regarding your 
request. 
 
If you wish to make a request for internal review with regards to your information 
request please contact: 
 
Mr Ian Austin 
Solicitor- Legal Services Manager 
Eastleigh House 
Upper Market Street 
Hampshire 
SO50 9YN 
Fax: 023 8064 3843 
Email: Ian.Austin@eastleigh.gov.uk 
 
If you are unhappy with the way in which your complaint is dealt with then you may 
apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The contact details for the 
Information Commissioner are: 
 
The Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF  
 
Yours sincerely 
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